
Editorialé. 
    As our Editor for the OKA newsletter Niranjan takes a break, I am trying to 
fill in on his behalf. Itôs big shoes for me to fill, nevertheless, I am going to try.  
 
    We have lots of things happening this year ï OKA is turning 30! Yay!!! To 
celebrate the 30 years of young and vibrant OKA, we will kick start it with the 
first event of the year ï Letôs paint it Red! The registrations are open, we have 
once again partnered with Sagan Banquet hall to bring this dinner and dance 
event for you! February ï the coolest month of the year! So, all you cool cats 
in OKA be sure to register and get ready to rock and roll! Our seats are limited 
for this event ï Please sign up early to get the best seats. Your EC is going to 
ensure that young 30-year- old OKA is going to celebrate 2018 with a bang! 
 
    As you know this year our Sansar Padwa or Gudi Padwa or Ugadi falls on 
March 18, I remember as a kid, on this day, we would take oil baths and then 
line up to get ókodu nimba pathyô (Neem leaves) given to us. And some sweet, 
and get envelopes with money in it! Those were the days!!  
 
    Our Ugadi event is booked for April 7 th . We will be opening the entertain-
ment entries for this soon. Be in touch with the entertainment committee via 
email for this. Ugadi event will celebrate our culture, our food and our litera-
ture! It is going to be a lunch event and will be at SVBF. This is just a heads 
up. We will keep you posted on this event. 
 
    I was speaking to sadanand mam and Prasad and Pramod recently. And we 
hear that there is a new band in town! I have shared a little information about 
this amchi band in this issue. They call themselves culture criminals. Do take 
a moment to read about their details and their inaugural performance on 
March 24th. 
 
    Food ï This is always one of my fav topics and why? Every day Ravi will ask 
me ï whatôs for dinner tonight? Or whatôs for breakfast tomorrow? Itôs a con-
stant conundrum. Everyone is health conscious and everyone wants delicious 
tasty food including your truly! One of my faves in Konkani cuisine is pathar-
vodo. I make it occasionally when we get the fresh leaves here. After steaming 
it, I also pan fry it, or sometimes deep fry it. Mmmé delicious! I also love 
valval. In our recipe section, I have shared a delicious and healthy recipe from 
Veenakka. Check it out! 
 
    A big thanks to our sponsors, a big thanks to you our OKA members and a 
big thanks to the EC committee who volunteer their time! A big thanks to Ni-
ranjan, who gets newsletter out on time! If you would like to contribute, 
please send us your articles on ï Seniors ï youth- education- employment-
gardening- shopping- finance etc. by 10 th of each month.  
Thanks for your support, and as Niranjan would say ï 
 
Jai Ho! 
 
Divya Nayak 
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Dear OKA family, Namaskaru! 
 
    Happy New Year to all of you! Hope you had a well-deserved time off in  
December during the holiday season with your family and friends! 2018 opened 
with a beautiful Full Moon day. Many of us went to temples, visited friends, cleaned 
up houses and whatôs app groups and Facebook groups were humming with lots of 
motivational quotes and greetings for the new year. I am including one that I always 
think of -one that my mother always tells me (Of course in Konkani, But I have  
added the English Bhagavad Gita version here) ï 
 
Whatever happened, happened for good. 
 
Whatever is happening, is happening for good. 
 
Whatever will happen, that will be for good as well. Do not regret the past, Do not 
worry for the future. 
 
The present is happening, Live in the present! 
 
    Ravi and I wish all of you a great 2018! As promised, we have planned a spectacu-
lar meet in February. The details are on our website as well as Facebook page. We 
are looking forward to seeing all of you and enjoy the new year together! Letôs paint 
it red! 
 
Divya & Ravi Nayak 
 
President 
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